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Students, faculty and the work-integrated learning (WIL) coordinator from the Supply Chain

Management – Global Logistics, International Transportation & Customs, and Business

Administration – Purchasing and Supply Management programs participated in the 2019

Annual Toronto Transportation Club (TTC) Dinner. This event brought together 1,300+

leaders and practitioners from the transportation and logistics community to celebrate a

successful year. Students enjoyed networking with TTC board members and staff, while

Seneca faculty and the WIL coordinator were able to bring attention to the incredible work

being done at Seneca. Encouraging these exchanges is important, because our WIL students

often get hired by TTC members for challenging work in the field. 
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